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Mr. Joseph Vann i

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Radiation Protection
380 Scotch Road
Trenton, New Jersey 08628

:

l
Dear Mr. Vann:

i

!

This acknowledges your October 31, 1978 request for the preliminary
|drawing of the Oyster Creek Unit 1 Core Sparger clamping device and the

planning and implementation schedule for sparger repair. j
~

NRC regulations provide for release of documents received from licensees '

if those documents do not contain proprietary information. In this :
case, we have informed the licensee of your request, in order to provide |him with the opportunity to determine whether proprietary information is i
involved. The licensee has 20 days to respond in this case. At the end
of that time, we will release the requested documents to you, unless the
licensee has submitted appropriate justification for withholding them ipursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 2.790.

,

Sincerely,
,

) j:: ,

1 'UBrunner, Chief
Repctor Operations and Nuclear '

Sbpport Branch
,

cc:
I. R. Finfrock, Jr., Vice President
J. T. Carroll, Station Superintendent "
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